
 

17th November 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 

EYFS & KS1 Nativity – Christmas with the Aliens  
 

 
This year our Nativity is “Christmas with the Aliens”.  The children are practising hard for their 
performance and would like to invite you to come along and see their wonderful show.   The 
Nativity will take place on Thursday 14th December at 2pm in our school hall. Please note there 
is just one performance.  
 
Each family has been allocated 2 tickets. 
 
Tickets are £3.00 each and this has been added to ParentPay. (If you have 2 children the item 
will be under the older child). 
 
Payment deadline for purchasing tickets is Thursday 7th December at 12 noon.  
 
The money raised from this will go towards new reading books for infants.  
 
The Nativity will be filmed, if you do not wish your child to be filmed, please email 
head@sabden.lancs.sch.uk before Monday 20th November 2023.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Kind regards  
 
Mrs Jackson and Mrs Cole  
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